[bookmark: _Hlk56498656]EAST HAMPSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL
(HORNDEAN AND ROWLANDS CASTLE: VARIOUS ROADS) (PROHIBITION AND RESTRICTION OF WAITING) AND (DISABLED BADGE HOLDERS ONLY PARKING) ORDER 2020

[bookmark: _Hlk23920864][bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that East Hampshire District Council pursuant to an arrangement entered into under Section 19 of the Local Government Act 2000, with the Council of the County of Hampshire, propose to make a permanent Order under the provisions of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will be to introduce a prohibition of waiting on lengths of Redhill Road, Hillbrow Close, Drift Road, College Close, Stansted Close, The Yews, Bridget Close, Kings Close and Castle Road, a “restriction of waiting between the hours of 9.00am and 6.00pm, Monday to Friday, inclusive” on lengths of Castle Road, a “limited waiting of 2 hours, no return within 2 hours” on a length of Redhill Road and a “limited waiting of 30 minutes, no return within 2 hours, between the hours of 8.00am and 6.00pm, Monday to Saturday, inclusive” on a length of The Green (east) and a “disabled Badge Holders Parking Only” on a length of The Green (north).

These documents are available to view on the East Hampshire District Council website at:  www.easthants.gov.uk/tro. Any comments supporting or objecting to the proposal, together with the grounds on which they are made, or any other comments must be received by 11 December 2020, please quote Ref No. AS/TRO/432. These may be sent:-

1. by using the online response form at the above web address
1. by email to  tro@easthants.gov.uk 
1. in writing to the undersigned below

Please note that objections or comments to this proposal will be kept on a file open to the public.

Dated this twentieth day of November 2020.

East Hampshire District Council
Penns Place
Petersfield GU31 4EX
